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WASHINGTON, D.C. – NERC’s new website (NERC.com) is being built with a clear focus on improving your experience
as a user. That means a smarter search function, easier navigation, mobile responsiveness, and better access to the 
tools and resources that matter most to our stakeholders.

To keep you informed about our progress, NERC launched a Resource Hub under the Initiatives dropdown on the 
front page of our current website. This central location will keep you informed with timely updates on the redesign, 
including details on the new functionality, a timeline for upcoming activities, and links to available resources and 
FAQs to help users navigate the transition.

We invite you to explore the Resource Hub and learn more about how NERC is building a modern, intuitive platform
that supports our mission of a secure and reliable bulk power system. 
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